
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

July 20, 2021 

 

Agenda Item: 6.4  

 

Subject: Approval of Modification to the Contract with Consolidated Engineering 

Laboratories for Material Testing and Construction Inspection Services for New 

Baseball Field Project at Chabot College 

 

Background:  On October 12, 2020, the District issued a purchase order to Consolidated 

Engineering Laboratories for materials testing and construction inspection services for the New 

Baseball Field Project at Chabot College. Modification No. 2 will add additional concrete 

sampling and testing of the scoreboard as well as steel fabrication.    

 

  Current Approved Amount  $   96,745.60 

  Modification No.2   $   16,223.66 

  Revised Contract Amount  $ 112,969.26 

 

Recommended Action:  That the Board of Trustees approve the modification to the existing 

contract with Consolidated Engineering Laboratories of San Ramon, CA for Material Testing 

and Construction Inspection Services in an amount not to exceed $16,223.66.  It is further 

recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to execute the 

agreement on behalf of the District.  

 

Funding Source: Measure A Bond Funds 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Submitted:  Owen Letcher/Date Approved: Ronald P. Gerhard/Date 

    

    

 APPROVED  DISAPPROVED  TABLED 

 


